
 
 

 

 

 

Charlie has been with 
Women’s Animal Center 
since 2014, and has come 
in nearly every week 
during his time with us. 
Though he’s no longer 
able to walk our dogs, he 

still makes a point to come and show the dogs some 
love every Saturday. No matter the weather or the 
state of the dogs. Muddy, wet, slobbery: doesn’t 
matter; as Charlie says, “I’m washable!” His humor, his 
dedication, and the love he has for these animals are 
unmistakable, and it puts a smile on our faces to count 
him among the WAC family. 

 


